
 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act and California law, it is the policy of the El Dorado Irrigation District to offer its 
public programs, services and meetings in a manner that is readily accessible to everyone, including individuals with disabilities. If you 
are a person with a disability and require information or materials in an appropriate alternative format; or if you require any other 
accommodation, please contact the ADA Coordinator at the number or address below at least 72 hours prior to the meeting or when 
you desire to receive services. Advance notification within this guideline will enable the District to make reasonable arrangements to 
ensure accessibility. The District ADA Coordinator can be reached at (530) 642-4045 or adacoordinator@eid.org 

 
 
 

El Dorado Irrigation District’s 
 

Recycled Water Workshop 
 

For information regarding future recycled water workshops, please 
visit our website at Recycled Water Workshop Information. 

 
 Location:  ONLINE ** (Zoom webinar) 
 
The workshop will cover the District’s recycled water irrigation system & drinking water 
feature requirements. There will be a review of the plan approval and inspection process 
to help in the installation of the landscape irrigation and any water feature systems. 
 
In order to be listed as an authorized company to perform work in dual-plumbed 
communities, designers, pool contractors, and landscape companies are required to 
attend an EID workshop before any design or installation begins. All companies are 
required to attend a workshop every 18 months to remain on the list. Homeowners living 
in homes supplied with recycled water are encouraged to attend a recycled water 
workshop. 
 

Please email RWWorkshops@eid.org with any questions. 
 

https://www.eid.org/our-services/recycled-water/recycled-water-workshop-information
mailto:RWWorkshops@eid.org

